
THE EL DORADO COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS NEED TO 

HEAR FROM YOU!!!! SEND THIS FLYER TO A FRIEND 

El Dorado 

County Growers 

Alliance 

El Dorado County Growers It 

is Your Time to Be HEARD!!!  

- Licensing Not Ransacking - 

• So far the County has spent $500k on Satellite Enforcement and the Sheriff is 
raiding properties, destroying greenhouses, stealing cash and ransacking hous-

es. 

• The Sheriff could help growers get licenses instead he is on a revenge rampage. 

• Supervisor Lori Parlin is hearing from her Anti friends.  She needs to realize 
she has to serve her 300-400 cannabis grower constituents.  Write her at 

BOSfour@edcgov.us or Call 530-621-6513. 

• Voters Voted for commercial cannabis.  The Commecial Cannabis program is 
failing. The County has done nothing to make it easier for growers to get licens-

es. The County could issue provisional licenses today like Nevada County has. 

• Due to the County’s overly stringent requirements, there will be very few legal 

permitted growers and therefore no tax revenue for the County to collect . 

• Let  Supervisor Parlin know we want Licenses not raids and ransacking. 

• If your Supervisor is Supervisor Frentzen BOStwo@edcgov.us, Supervisor Veer-
kamp BOSthree@edcgov,us, Supervisor Novasel BOSfive@edcgov.us, or Supervi-

sor Hidahl BOSone@edcgov.us ask them to do the same!! 

• Contact the Sacramento Bee and Give them your Story—lgustus@sacbee.com  

• In these difficult economic times cannabis can be the engine that restarts the 

economy of County rural areas!!!! 

El Dorado County Growers 

Alliance 

685 Placerville Dr., Suite 1024  

Placerville, CA 95667 

 

Phone: 530-503-9078 
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eldoradogrowersalliance@gmail.

com 

Eldoradogrowersalliance.org 

 


